
May 15th
, 2023 

Dave Grant 
CAO 
Township of Edwards burgh/Cardinal 
Spencerville ON 
KOE lXO 

Re: Access to our Property- Cedar Street & Water Street 

Dear Dave, 

RECEIVEO 

MAY 1 5 2023 

TOWNSHIP OF 
aMmn.JSBURGH/CAROINAk 

This letter is in regards to getting access to our property at the end of Cedar Street. 

We wish to bring fill into this property; however our neighbour has continually blocked 
us from accessing it. We have missed several opportunities to bring fill in because of 
their continual actions. On May 1st a 52 ft trailer they had put on Cedar Street for over a 
year was finally removed. On May 12th after one load was delivered the neighbour came 
out and blocked the path with her vehicle. On May 1st\ township officials asked that 
they remove their vehicles. One car was removed, but a trailer was left. When the 
contractor went over to push the fill off the end of the street the neighbour came from her 
home and prevented him from doing so. 

We have two access points to this property, both of which are being blocked by the 
neighbour. The neighbour has effectively blocked Water Street by extending his property 
and garden unto the un·opened Water Street allowance (this needs to be addressed as well) 
and they use Cedar Street as their personal parking space. 

We would like to ask township permission to dump fill on the unused road allowance to 
access our property on Cedar Street. 

We would appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to seeing a 
resolution. 

Steve and Stephanie Summers 
9 Charles Street 
613-658-2225 
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